
The Swainswick Newsletter  

Oak Class  

Rugby Festival Success! 

This week, Oak Class had a splendid time at the Avon Rugby FC annual festival! The children 
showcased excellent teamwork and endless energy throughout the event. We are so proud of 
how they represented Swainswick School with fairness and respect (our Christian Value this 
term), with everyone joining in the fun.   

Welcome to The Swainswick Newsletter. We will be sending these out every 

two weeks to share the amazing things that are happening at our school. This will evolve over 

time but will include what has been happening in each class and will include any important  

information that you will need to be aware of.  

 Apple Class 

The children have been drawing faces this week and looking at the different fea-

tures. How amazing do they look!  

A message from us 

Children have continued to settle really well this term and we couldn't be prouder of how the children are con-

ducting themselves in school. The learning behaviour we are seeing in class is really positive and we hope that 

this continues into the school year. Thankyou to all parents who took the time to give us some feedback at par-

ents evening, it is really helpful to see how we can work together as a community.  

        Mr Hall  



Important things to remember  

• Thursday 10th October—we have our Harvest Festival at Woolley Church. We      

welcome all parents to join for this celebration. We will be leaving school just after 9 

am. 

• Donations—any donations for the Harvest Festival would be welcomed.  

 

Harvest Festival Songs—we have songs that we are learning at school. 

Scan the QR codes and sing along at home!  

 

 

Hazel Class  

Our science investigation has con-
cluded after 2 weeks with inter-
esting rests which proved our pre-
dictions wrong! The pencils and 
the door handle bread were the 
first to go mouldy and have the 
most mould! Surprisingly the pen 
and shoe bread have the least 
mould.  

Hazel Class enjoyed a super trip to see author 
Tom Mclaughlin who wrote the boy who 

painted the 
world.  

Harvest Samba  Conkers  

Hazel Class 


